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        Since inception in 2009, South Florida Connects, Inc. (SFC) has the pulse of 

the community and therefore we are in a unique position to implement the 

programs that benefit the community the most.  But you already know we could 

not have accomplished so much and impacted so many lives in such positive 

ways, without your help.   

        We thank you for all of your efforts to help us meet our goals and accomplish 

the mission of this great organization.  Thank you. 

Your generous impact has allowed SFC to focus on the issues that are important 

to you and your families.  We get to focus on helping individuals and families 

impacted by life events and community affairs that people sometimes have no 

clue how to navigate.   

       Our resourceful leadership and volunteers help to make it all happen. We 

know we are only as strong as our weakest link, so we align ourselves with the 

best that our community has to offer, because you matter. 

       You have the best hearts, the best spirit of giving; you are the best at sharing 

your skills and knowledge, the best at being selfless.  We thank our community 

professionals who continue to give of their skills and their time to help us level 

the playing field for straight spouses and their families, by bridging the gap in the 

information and awareness divide.  We applaud you because you help to make 

SFC great.    



       Since the launch of our monthly Straight Spouse Awareness Radio Outreach 

Program in November 2011, hundreds of people have had their lives impacted in 

such positive ways.  We continue to receive the positive reports and the words of 

encouragement.  

       SFC is causing a greater impact than we even imagined before this outreach 

program began.  But it would not have been so positive if we did not pay 

attention to the feedback you directed our way.  You and your families matter.   

We are striking a balance and your positive feedback to our various programs 

proves that SFC is right on tract. 

       There is so much more to do for immigrant and minority straight spouses, but 

with God’s help we will continue to touch hearts and lives, and deliver on our 

mission, with your needs at the center of any decision we make.   

Blessings always! 
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